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Thank you for your questionnaires from last week’s Parents’ 

evenings, although we have not collated them all yet, I can 

see that they are very positive with only a few suggestions 

for improvements which can easily be taken in on board, so 

thank you for your input. 

 

Next Thursday is the traditional Easter Bonnet Parade. 

Please encourage your child to make an Easter Bonnet and 

bring it into school on Thursday morning where the children 

in each class will judge the hats. We will then have an 

assembly and give out the prizes. The Easter Bonnet parade 

will start at 2pm. Please arrive at school just before 2pm and 

line the route around the school. Once everyone is in position 

the children will come out of their classrooms and parade 

around school making two circuits. They will then return to 

their classes. Please make your way to your child’s class. The 

children will all come out and gather in a line from the school 

gate until everyone is ready. Please walk with your child 

round the road ensuring that your child stays safe on the 

pavement. We go out of the front gates and turn right, down 

Poyner Road, right at the end along Gravel Hill, then right at 

the one stop shop. Nursery children usually return to school 

via the back gate on Bromley Road as this is slightly shorter. 

After the parade children will need to go back to their 

classrooms to collect their belongings. They can then go 

home. Please take part in the Easter Bonnet parade, although 

we may finish before 3pm and children will be allowed to go 

slightly early they will not be allowed to go home during the 

walk as this can be confusing for the other children. 

 

If you have a more than one child, the older children can walk 

with younger child’s class as they have done it before and 

therefore understand the routine. 

 

 

Thursday 29th March—BREAK UP FOR EASTER 

Monday 16th April—RETURN TO SCHOOL 

Tuesday 17th April—2:30pm Parent Partnership in classrooms 

Clubs start week beginning 23rd April 

Class Attendance 

Congratulations to Purple 

class for achieving the best 

attendance last week. The 

children have already been 

celebrated in school. 

EVENTS 

NEXT WEEK 

 

Monday 26th March 

Nursery Celebration 

Morning 9:15am in the 

Hall 

 

Tuesday 27th March 

 

Wednesday 28th 

March 

Reception Spr ing 

Show—9:30am 

Easter raffle draw 

 

Thursday 29th March 

9:15am Celebration 

Assembly (birthdays 

and Dojo only) 

9am—Tots Coffee 

Morning 

Easter Bonnet parade 

 

Friday 30th March 

NO SCHOOL—GOOD 

FRIDAY  

Easter Bonnet Parade  

Have you started to make your Easter Bonnet yet? We are looking 

forward to seeing your wonderful creations on the last day of term (next 

Thursday) for our Easter Bonnet Parade. There will be prizes awarded 

for the 3 best bonnets in each class as chosen by the children.  

 

Even if it is wet we will parade round school. Please arrive at school for 

2pm. Visitors will be asked to line the route around school. The children 

will parade through so that everyone has chance to see the children’s 

hats. You will then be asked to go to your child’s class to meet them and 

join us in the  parade around the block.   We turn RIGHT at the top of 

the drive and walk through Poyner Close and then follow the route 

ALONG Gravel Hill and Henley Road.  Nursery children are able to return 

to school through the Bromley Road entrance but the rest of the school 

will proceed to the front entrance.  All children must then return to 

their classrooms.  

 
Next week we are breaking up for 

Easter, why are we breaking up on 

Thursday? What is special about 

Friday? 

Answers on a piece of paper to Mrs Matthew please 



 

 

Hello Children 

 

Another busy week! Reception children are 

practising for their spring show next week and 

nursery are practising for their celebration 

morning on Monday. The book fair is arriving 

tomorrow and we are having bedtime stories after 

school. Then on Friday it is Easter Bingo. Oh and 

don’t forget to make your Easter Bonnet for next 

Thursday! 

 

Please be careful on Bromley Road. Someone nearly 

got hit by a car this week because they were running 

in the middle of the road. As our school gate opens 

out on to the road at the top children think that it 

is not a really road and tend to run down the 

middle. Take care and stay on the pavement like 

every other road. 

Have a great week! 

Mrs Matthew 

 

   

   

 

 

19th March—Liam McNally   23rd March—Anna Griffiths 

20th March—Megan Jones   23rd March—Livi Pound    

20th March—Leo Powell    25th March—Marin Byalkov 
 

The  parents of the above children are invited to Celebration Assembly on Friday at 2:25pm. 

These children do not have to wear school uniform on Friday . 

DOJO WINNERS 

Red— Sebastian Dohoreanu 

Orange— Jayden-Lee Jennings 

Yellow— Jack Betts 

Blue— James Ward 

Turquoise—Evie Cade 

Green— Betty Suthern 

Purple—Seren Lowe 

 

 

Mrs Matthew would like all of the children to try a skill of the week.   

 

Draw a figure 8 on its side with your whole arm. This is really good for your 

brain.  
 
Let Mrs Matthew know on a piece of paper if you have been practicing or show off your skill to her! 

CELEBRATION 

Red— Jack Cornes 

Orange— Isobel Barber 

Yellow – Tommy Griffiths 

Blue— Bella Lucas-Dixon 

Turquoise— Gurpreet Kaur 

Green— Daisy-May Curtis 

Purple— Liana-Sky Wilson 

SPORTSTAR 

Molly Rawlings 

MEALTIME MANNERS 

Jack Betts 

RAINBOW READERS 

Evie Paddock—57  Lola Vernalls—54   

Finley Walters—107  James Ward—50   

Isabelle Chubb—52  Daniel Jones—51 

Isla Leech—52 

Headteachers’ Celebration Award 

Apologies to  Ella in Turquoise Class who was not celebrated       

previously for looking after the Guinea pigs in the February half-

term holiday. 


